
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

March 23, 1988 

The Town of Englewood Board of Commissioners met in called session on March 23, 
1988 at 8:00 p.m. for the purpose of consideration of Chancery Court taxes for Eureka 
Garment Co. 

Commissioners present were Armstrong, Conner, Moses, and Middleton. 

Representing the Reynolds', Commissioner Armstrong requested that the City accept a 
$4,000 check from the Reynolds' at this time with the remainder of the $9,000 taxes 
being paid in the fall.  The only way the City would lose money would be if the company 
became insolvent before the final payment is made.  If this is accepted, then the taxes 
due in Chancery Court would be dismissed.  Discussion then ensued. 

A motion was then made by Commissioner Armstrong to grant the above request based 
on approval by the City lawyer.  With no Second forthcoming, the motion dies. 

A motion was then made to adjourn.  All ayes. 

Robert H. Middleton                                                               C.A. Goodin                                    
Mayor                                                                                         Recorder 

 


